From: Kidd, Michelle [mailto:Michelle.Kidd@environment-agency.gov.uk] 
Sent: 07 December 2010 10:40
To: Andrew Lewis
Subject: 10/01653/CAC and 10/01619/CAC - Heyford Park
Hello Andrew

Just to let you know following our telephone conversation yesterday, that we won’t be responding to these applications. They are conservation area consents and we would give a low priority response for these.

Kind regards

Michelle Kidd (Planning Liaison Officer)

The Environment Agency

Red Kite House

Howbery Park

Wallingford

OX10 8BD

Tel: 01491 828455
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